
 

 
 
 

Date Is school 
open 

What will my child be doing? What is occurring in School? 

Thursday 
19th 

October 

No Learning from home. Links to identified 
websites will be provided and resource packs 

will be available for all subjects. 

Using this day as exceptional 
moving days to pack our 

resources, items and equipment 
ready to move into the new 

building. 
  

Friday 20th 
October 

No Learning from home. Links to identified 
websites will be provided and resource packs 

will be available for all subjects. 

Using this day as exceptional 
moving days to pack our 

resources, items and equipment 
ready to move into the new 

building. 

Monday 
23rd 

October - 
Friday 27th 

October 

No This is half term week The movement of all our items 
and resources into the new 

building. 

Monday 
30th 

October 

No Learning from home. Links to identified 
websites will be provided and resource packs 

will be available for all subjects. 

The movement of all our items 
and resources into the new 

building. 
  

Tuesday 31st 
October 

No Learning from home. Links to identified 
websites will be provided and resource packs 

will be available for all subjects. 
  

The unpacking of all our items and 
resources into the new building. 

Wednesday 
1st 

November 

No Learning from home. Links to identified 
websites will be provided and resource packs 

will be available for all subjects. 

Continued unpacking, alongside 
staff training and induction for 
health and safety for the new 

building. 
  

Thursday 
2nd 

November 

Partial Years 11, 10 and 9 will come into school during 
an identified 2 hour window, per year group.  
All other students will continue learning from 

home. 
  

A health and safety induction and 
welcome into the new building for 

identified year groups. 

Friday 3rd 
November 

Partial Years 7, 8 & 6th form will come into school 
during an identified 2 hour window, per year 

group.  All other students will continue 
learning from home.  

  

A health and safety induction and 
welcome into the new building for 

identified year groups. 

Monday 6th 
November 

Yes – 
Fully 
open 

All students return and continue their learning 
in the new building. 

Class based learning, with their 
teachers, will recommence for all 

students. 
  



 

 
 

 
 

Below we have outlined each year groups date and allocated 2 hour time slot to accommodate a 
year group assembly, a student health and safety induction and a tour of our brand-new building: 

 
 

Thursday 2nd November 2023 
 

Year 9 
 

8:15am – 10:15am 
 

Year 10 
 

10:30am – 12:30pm 
 

Year 11 
 

12:45pm – 2:45pm 
 
 

Friday 3rd November 2023 
 

Year 7 
 

8:15am – 10:15am 
 

Year 8 
 

10:30am – 12:30pm 
 

6th Form 
 

12:45pm – 2:45pm 
 

 
At the end of each year groups allocated time slot, students will return home and continue their 

home learning. 
 
 
 

Monday 6th November 2023 
 

ALL students return to School – Normal School hours 

 
 
 
 
 




